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Committee Vote: Favorable, 11-0 (In favor: Council Members Hawkins, Anderson-Walker, 

Davis, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, Ivey, Streeter, Taveras and Turner) 

 

The Committee of the Whole convened on March 25, 2021 to discuss CR-21-2021, a Resolution 

for the purpose of extending the term of the Housing Opportunities for All (HOFA) Workgroup 

to March 31, 2022, adding three members to the Workgroup; and adding the responsibility of 

advising on the creation of a permanent stakeholder body to generate housing policy and resolve 

housing related issues. 

 

CR-16-2019, which established the HOFA Workgroup, provided an initial term of two years 

from the date of adoption of the Resolution which was April 2, 2019. As of the March 25, 2021 

Committee of the Whole meeting, the Workgroup had conducted twelve meetings with the next 

meeting scheduled for March 26, 2021. The Workgroup continues to evaluate recommendations 

of the Comprehensive Housing Strategy and the extension proposed in CR-21-2021 allows 

additional time for their evaluation and monitoring of the strategy. 

 

The Office of Law reviewed CR-21-2021 and determined that it is in proper legislative form with 

no legal impediments to its adoption. 

 

 


